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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Presidio Networked Solutions for the purchase 

of Video Conference Equipment for the Little Rock Police 

Department Headquarters.    

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount of this project is $174,875.26, plus applicable 

taxes and fees, and funds are available from Federal American 

Rescue Funds Account No. 271529-G0601AR52A. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the ordinance 

 

BACGROUND The new Little Rock Police Headquarters building located at 

615 West Markham Street has been completed and occupied.  

While the building has been suitable for occupation, there are 

projects that still need to be completed within the facility.  One 

of the significant remaining projects is to equip the Assistant 

Chief Clarence Hunter Conference Room with audio/visual 

equipment that will enable the Conference Room to function 

as a command post and support video/audio conferencing.   

 

In addition, the facility designed to include a large conference 

room capable of hosting a variety of meetings, classes, etc., 

and the unique location of the building makes it an ideal 

location for hosting these types of events.   



 

 

BACKGROUND 

CONTINUED 

While the building has been completed, the IT related support 

equipment needed to provide connectivity to the conference 

room has not been purchased and installed.  The current plan 

includes the installation of a total of eight (8) large screen 

monitors, three (3) voice tracking cameras, ceiling mounted 

speakers and microphones, and two (2) control boxes in a two 

(2)-phased project.   The equipment will be purchased utilizing 

the State Contract SP-20-0051 Outline Agreement No. 

4600048977. 

 

 


